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Co-Chair Dan Reilley began the AGC meeting at 6:04 p.m. He reviewed the agenda and the upcoming
meetings of the AGC.

Superintendent Susan Bohn, Chief Financial Officer Earl Husfeld, and Chief Facilities and Construction Officer
Chris Campbell participated in a panel question and answer session facilitated by Mr. Reilley.

The AGC members engaged in group work regarding elementary needs and data that is driving their
perspectives.

Dr. Bohn discussed the current programming of middle schools in the district.

Chief Facilities and Construction Officer, Chris Campbell, reviewed the construction process and the current
state of the construction industry as a whole pertaining to increased cost, materials, labor, and timeliness of
projects.
Presentation

Josh Cogburn from Huckabee Architects presented information about the construction cost and timeline for a
middle school campus.
Presentation

The AGC took a short break and then began their tour of the Daniel Ninth Grade Center and Aledo High
School.

Members of the AGC shared their impressions of each of the campuses they toured.

Co-Chair Kelli Stumbo closed the meeting at 8:39 p.m.
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